
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

JANUARY 26, 2015 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                Mayor Nat Robertson

Council Members Katherine K. Jensen (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at

6:20 p.m.); H. Mitchell Colvin, Jr. (District 3); Chalmers L. McDougald (District 4); Robert T.

Hurst, Jr. (District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Larry O. Wright, Sr. (District 7); Theodore W.

Mohn (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present:   

                  Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 

                  Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

                  Jay Reinstein, Assistant City Manager 

                  Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                  Brian Meyer, Assistant City Attorney 

                  Elizabeth Somerindyke, Audit Manager 

                  Scott Shuford, Development Services Director 

                  Members of the Press

     Mayor Robertson advised the work session would be rescheduled to February 5, 2015, at

5:00 p.m.

     Mayor Robertson advised 90 people had signed up for the public hearing and the County’s

Rule was three minutes per speaker.

     Mr. Ted Voorhees, City Manager, introduced Mr. John Cooper and Mr. Stephen Kouba with

Capital City Strategies, the proposed lobbyist under Item 7.012.

     Mayor Robertson reviewed the agenda and consensus was to remove Item 7.01 and table

Item 8.03.

     Council Member McDougald clarified what option Council would support on the Interbasin

Transfer.

     Council Member McDougald also expressed concerns related to Item 7.012.  Discussion

ensued.  Consensus was to pull the lobbyist contract for a separate vote.

     There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.


